
15 West Kellogg Blvd.

Saint Paul, MN  55102City of Saint Paul

Minutes - Final

Legislative Hearings
Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer

Mai Vang, Hearing Coordinator

Joanna Zimny, Executive Assistant

legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us

651-266-8585

9:00 AM Remote HearingTuesday, December 7, 2021

20 SR 21-216 Review Request for Extension for Council File RLH VBR 21-75 adopted 

December 1, 2021 for an Appeal of Shekita Moore to a Vacant Building 

Registration Notice at 201 GENESEE STREET.

Sponsors: Brendmoen

Grant an additional extension to January 20, 2022 to have Fire C of O reinstated. 

No one appeared

Moermond: there’s been a request to get the Certificate of Occupancy instated further 

out than December 17 so it can continue to be occupied. There is also a fee waiver 

through January 20, 2022. I’m going to ask the Council to grant an extension to get the 

Certificate of Occupancy reinstated to be January 20, 2022 so they are on the same 

timeline. No Vacant Building fee if they have it by January 20.
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